
  O.W. No.1072/Addl. CP/S.R./PA/2013 

Office of the                    

Addl.  Commissioner of Police, 

Mumbai. 
 

Date :- 2/03/2013 
 

 To,  

       Shri Atul Salunkhe, 

       N.S.S. Coordinator,  

       University of Mumbai.   

       

 

       Subject :- Women-Mumbai Police Interface.   
         

  

Respected Sir,    

 

On the aftermath of Delhi incident and increasing violence against women, we, 

the Mumbai Police are conducting “Women-Mumbai Police Interface” at Gateway of 

India, Colaba, Mumbai on 8/03/2013 from 05.30 pm to 08.00 pm.  This is pertinent at 

this juncture to make the women aware and educate them about their rights and 

enable them to combat such hostile and adverse situation. Further, we would like to 

highlight the salient steps taken by Mumbai Police to make women of Greater 

Mumbai safe. The Mumbai University is also participating and supporting this 

programme and also guiding and inspiring the students to attend this function. The 

dignitaries on the rostrum are Hon’ble Chief Minister, Hon’ble Home Minister of 

Maharashtra, Hon’ble Chief Justice of Mumbai High Court, Hon’ble Vice Chancellor 

of Mumbai University, Hon’ble Commissioner of Police, Mumbai and such other 

dignitaries.  
 

In view of the above, participation/attendance of girls from N.S.S. is solicited 

to this major event.  I, therefore, requested to direct the girls from N.S.S. under your 

jurisdiction to attend the same in a sizable numbers. 

          

            Thanking you in anticipation. 
 

   With kind regards.    

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 (Krishna Prakash) 

Addl. Commissioner of  Police, 

South Region, Mumbai. 
 


